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April 28, 2022
Pops Concert, Adventure a Day Camp, Meet an Alumnus

We hope to see you at our upcoming Pops Concert on Saturday, May 7, 3PM.
It is held at Catalina Foothills High School Auditorium, 4300 E Sunrise. You
can purchase tickets online here, by calling the office at 520-296-6277, or

purchase tickets at the door. It's a lively concert, showcasing the talent of the
Boys Chorus, and is a fun way for us to wrap up our 2021-2022 season!

Adventure a Day Camp

This year, our Day Camp
will run June 13-17. We
have two groups, boys
aged 6-9 and 10-14. It's
shaping up to be a fun,
full week of singing,
roping, acting, stagecraft, games, and more! We will have a field trip to Reid
Park Zoo with a singing performance, and we'll put on a melodrama
performance at a local theatre. Sign up now for a discounted rate - only valid
through April 30. Register online today, here.

Meet alumnus Darià Artiola

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
http://www.boyschorus.org/adventure/


Darià now (top), and in 1999 with the American
Youth Choir (below)

Darià Artiola released his 1st solo
album that revolves around some of
the mantras of his generation: The
Millennials on April 15th. Born and
raised in Tucson, AZ, his participation
in the Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus
helped him discover the world of
music that he loves profoundly. His
experience in the chorus was
fundamental to his upbringing as a
musician, and more importantly as a
person. 
 
The album release concert took place
on April 23rd in Barcelona, where he
now feels at home. Darià hopes to be
able to share his music in other parts
of Spain, and he certainly does not
rule out taking a leap back to Tucson,
AZ.

You can listen to his album here!

Upcoming Events

Pops Concert, May 7, 3:00 PM at Catalina Foothills High School. Buy Tickets
Adventure a Day Camp, June 13-17. Sign up.

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for many

years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in the
Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

Follow us on social media!

 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

https://ditto.fm/daria-artiola
https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
http://www.boyschorus.org/adventure/
https://www.tabccampaign.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TucsonArizonaBoysChorus/
https://www.instagram.com/tucsonazboyschorus/


information!


